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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

On Tuesday, August 13, 2019 in Room 3 of Milford Town Hall, 52 Main Street, the Milford Planning Board will,
at the times designated, conduct public hearings regarding the following:

(7:02 P.M.) Application of Richard E. Terrill and Madlyn A. Fafard, Trustees of Lyman Realty Trust, 120 Quarry
Drive, Milford, MA 01757 to rescind the definitive subdivision entitled “Platinum Park” located on a 12.56 acre
parcel off East Main Street north of 1-495, Milford, MA. Assessors Map 31 Lots 17 & 17B and Platinum Way.
BP zoning district.

The full application and/or maps of the above items are available for public inspection Monday through Friday
from 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. at the Office of Planning and Engineering, Town Hall, 52 Main Street, Milford MA.
01757. Interested parties may express their views at the above scheduled hearings.
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